
The Corporation of the City of Port Colborne 

By-law No.   

Being a by-law to authorize entering into a 
development agreement with Plamen Dimitrov and Elizabeth Dimitrov 

regarding 954 Wyldewood Road. 
 

Whereas the Council of the Corporation of the City of Port Colborne is 
desirous of entering a development agreement with Plamen Dimitrov and Elizabeth 
Dimitrov regarding the property legally known as Lots 4 & 5 on Plan 58 NP817, in 
the City of Port Colborne, Regional Municipality of Niagara, located on the west side 
of Wyldewood Road. 

 
Now therefore the Council of the Corporation of the City of Port Colborne enacts as 
follows: 

 

1. That the Corporation of the City of Port Colborne enters into a Development 
Agreement with Plamen and Elizabeth Dimitrov, which development 
agreement is attached hereto as Schedule “A”; 

 
2. That the Mayor and the Clerk are hereby authorized and directed to sign the 

said development agreement and the Clerk is hereby authorized to affix the 
Corporate Seal thereto. 

 
Enacted and passed this 23rd day of August, 2022. 

 
 
 
 
 

William C. Steele 
Mayor 

 
 
 
 
 

Nicole Rubli 
Acting City Clerk 


